
Club members Di (Spirit), Roger and Clarke were joined by friends Selena and Chris (Holly), 
Dean and Maureen and Onanole day visitor Louie at the 4th annual WWC early winter camp. 
Participants stayed from one to three nights with many setting out on the Cowan Lake trail on 
snowshoes. Many fine treats were baked on wood stove top ovens. A week earlier otter, mink, 
lynx, marten, Fischer and bear tracks were spotted on the trail. The bear was still up and visited 
the camp prior to take down. 

 
 

     

 

      

 


